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Goodall, Gail

From: Fran Evans <info@cpreney.org.uk>
Sent: 30 August 2024 12:09
To: localplan@york.gov.uk
Subject: Proposed Modifications to Policy HG5 Gypsies and Travellers to the City of York 

Local Plan.

Importance: High

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good AŌernoon,  
 
CPRENEY welcomes the opportunity to comment on the revised modifications to Policy HG5 as part of the 
Local Plan Examination procedure. We can confirm that we have no concerns with the modifications and as 
such believe it to be sound in respect of the tests set out in the NPPF. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Fran Evans | Admin Officer 
Usual hours of work Thursday / Friday 9:30-3pm.  
 
Subscribe to our newsletter and updates here 
 
Did you know CPRENEY are a volunteer-run charity with no paid staff?  
 
As such, we commission reports from private consultants, therefore, rely on membership and donaƟons to help 
fund this on an annual basis (upwards of £50,000 per annum).  
You can join us for as liƩle as £3 per month or make a donaƟon to help us in our mission to protect and enhance our 
beauƟful countryside for generaƟons to come.  
 
 
 
Tel:  | Email: info@cpreney.org.uk 
Web: www.cpreney.org.uk 
 
Twitter: CPRE_NEY | Facebook: CPRENEY 
LinkedIn: CPRE North and East Yorkshire |Instagram: CPRE_NEY  
 
Address: P.O. Box 189, York, YO7 9BL 
 

 

 
 
 Please consider the environment before prinƟng this e-mail  
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CPRE North Yorkshire “The Country Side Charity” CIO number 1174989 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is from CPRENorthYorkshire CIO and may contain confidenƟal charity 
informaƟon. It is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended 
recipient please contact the sender and delete this message and any aƩachment from your system. Unauthorized 
publicaƟon, use, disseminaƟon, forwarding, prinƟng or copying of this E-Mail and its aƩachments is strictly 
prohibited. 
 
 


